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THE TOWNSHIP OF MACHAR 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

2018 CAPITAL CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
The Township of Machar is planning to reconstruct the Eagle Lake Road, from the Village of South 
River Boundary to the Township of Lount Boundary, during the 2018 construction season.  
Reconstruction will include ditching, culvert replacement and restoration, guide rail installation, 
granular base and a double surface treatment pavement.  Most of the work will occur in July and 
August. 
 
The construction is considered a Schedule A+ project under the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment process. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Brenda Paul, AMCT, 
Clerk-Administrator 
73 Municipal Road North 
SOUTH RIVER, Ontario. 
P0A 1X0 
 
8:30 A.M. to 4:30 PM 
 
Phone:  705-386-7741 
Fax:  705-386-0765 
E-mail:  bpaulmachar@vianet.ca 
 
Personal information submitted will become part of the public record that is available to the 
general public unless you request that your personal information remain confidential.  For more 
information, please contact the Ministry’s Freedom of Information and Privacy Coordinator at 416-
327-1434. 
 
Notice issued 10th of April, 2018. 
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